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Dear MS Parents,

Unfortunately, we will need to reschedule our MS yearbook pickup, originally scheduled for this Thursday,
June 11. Jostens notified us late last week that the yearbooks are not yet finalized. A portion of their manu-
facturing facility has been converted to produce masks for the medical industry and that has had an impact
on their own product production. At this point, Jostens is hopeful they will have the yearbooks complete and
ready to be shipped to us at some point the week of June 22; however, we will refrain from providing a re-
scheduled pick up date until we have confidence that they will be able to deliver in that timeframe. Again,
we apologize for the inconvenience to you and the disappointment on the part of your MS student. We will
communicate the new date just as soon as we know it.



